
 
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager 

  

FROM: William Heniff, AICP 

 Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: March 4, 2010 

 

SUBJECT: PC 10-02; 1010 E. North Broadway- Request for Continuance 

 

    

The above mentioned petition is scheduled to be heard at the March 4, 2010 Village Board 

meeting. The petitioner has requested that this item be continued to the March 18, 2010 Village 

Board meeting to allow them additional time to work with staff to try and come up with an 

agreeable resolution.  
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